Garfield Road, Addlestone

Surrey, KT15 2NP

Tel: 01932 847674

Email: office.darleydene@Ilumenlearningtrust.co.uk
Website: www.darleydeneprimary.co.uk

Executive Principal: Mrs Mary Ellen McCarthy MA; Ed.M
Headteacher: Ms Sarah Kober BA (Hons) QTS; NPQH

Tuesday 19th March 2024

Year 5 Sky Up Academy Studios

Dear Families,

We are excited to share with you an exciting opportunity for our Year 5 class to visit the Sky
Academy Studios. Through this experience, the children will learn about media and have the
opportunity to use new technology to create their own digital content. With VIP access to behind
the scenes, the children will learn about life in the media platform as well as learning about
different career opportunities.

This trip will take place on Friday 19th April 2024 within the usual school day. The children need
to arrive at school at the usual time and we will be back in time for pick up at 3:15pm. All children
must wear their school uniform on the day. We are delighted to share there is no fee to this trip,
which is something we are very lucky to be offered.

If your child usually has school lunches, this can be organised so they have a school packed lunch
that day. If not, please provide your child with a packed lunch which is clearly labelled with their
name. You will need to specify which option you are choosing on the attached Google form.

We request that you complete the attached Google Form by Monday 25th March 2024 if you wish
for your child to attend the trip.

As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch with any of the Year 5
team.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Nhambure
Year 5 Class Teacher
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSclUWP2aAwbYI3D1uamQwXY5WBP9y9Rh0ad1yBi2Ab1sVF6zg/viewform?usp=sf_link

